
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/19/2015 2:01:00 PM
Subject: RE: Boards and Commissions Follow Up

Please inform Sherri about all these updates but before that please have substantial boards you think she would 
potentially like to serve on to offer in place of these.
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 1:21 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Boards and Commissions Follow Up

1. We are not making appointments to the Governor's Council on Physical Fitness (per DHEC)
2. The appointments to the Committee on Character and Fitness are made by the Supreme Court, not the 

Governor. I'd be happy to find her a contact at the Supreme Court if she would like to serve on this board.
3. The members of the Lowcountry and Resort Islands Tourism Commission must be residents of either 

Beaufort, Colleton, Hampton, or Jasper and must be recommended to our office by the Legislative Delegation 
of that county.

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
803.734.5086 (office) 
803.201.3423 (cell)

From: Sherri Marie Carr [mailto:carrsherrimarie@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 1:16 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Philpott, Katie
Subject: Re: Boards and Commissions Follow Up

Katie:

Thank you for speaking with me today. I am thrilled to have the opportunity to serve South Carolina. Attached 
is my resume; if you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Since the 
Commission on Women is not a viable option, these are the other areas that I'd be very interested in serving:

• Committee on Character and Fitness
• Governor's Council on Physical Fitness
• Lowcountry and Resort Islands Tourism Commission

However, if there is an additional spot where you need assistance, please know I'm open to the opportunity.

I look forward to working with you both on this.

Sincerely,
Sherri Marie
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On Thursday, February 19, 2015 12:58 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Ms. Sherri Carr,
Thank you for the call this afternoon. Below is our contact information and we look forward to 
receiving your resume.
Thank you for your willingness to serve South Carolina. Please confirm you have received this email. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katie Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
(803) 734-5086
KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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